Office of Catholic Schools 835 N. Rush Street Chicago, IL 60611 tel 312.534.5200

November 11, 2021

Dear St. Bruno and St. Richard School Communities,

For generations, St. Bruno and St. Richard have been a second home to thousands of Archer Heights families. Earlier this year, the two parishes came together as one in order to create a more vibrant future. Next year, St. Bruno and St. Richard schools will also combine to create a stronger academic program for the area's wonderful young people.

We believe a single, unified school will allow for greater academic and extracurricular opportunities, and will better meet the unique needs and interests of each student. Over time, we predict a single, unified school with stronger programs will attract more families and the two-campus approach gives us room to accommodate that growth.

As Superintendent of Schools, I see great things in the future for St. Bruno - St. Richard School and I look forward to working with you to make that future a reality.

Great Redmont

Greg Richmond

Superintendent of Schools